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i absolutely believe that this plasrefine recycling proposal should not go ahead in the proposed location of moss 
vale, as it is violation of my human rights to have clean air,water quality and a non-toxic environment to live in. 

what a hide, plasrefine has stated in their environmental scope of works for this development that the locals 
will have to minime their daily time to be outside. REALLY, this should have your office of STATE PLAlNNING 
WARNINGS BELLS ,RINGING LOUD AND HARD. 

i understand your department is blind to this proposed toxic development and hasnt been in person to check 
out the proposed site which is like sticking a knife into all of the rate paying residents of all of the southern 
highlands. it beggars belief. 

there are a whole lot of holes in this propsed plan of what it will do our great community- traffic congestion, 
roads are not designed to carry large volumes of trucks, water pollution, waste water being carted thru moss 
vale to bowral tip by the truck load.  YUK. there is nothing good about this proposed plasrefine factory. 

PLEASE DO NOT ALLOW THIS DEVELOPMENT GO AHEAD IN MOSS VALE. 

 

 
 

 




